
Stars of the Week 

Certificates this week have been awarded for Reading  

Reception – Robin & Mabel            

Year 1 – Tabby & Nina                

Year 2 – Albert & Seanna       

Year 3 – Clea & Taro          

Year 4 – Casey & Esme            

Year 5 – Marcia & Saoirse        

Year 6 – Altan & Betty   

Tea Time Club – Lily-Rose Morrall 

            

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

                        

                
             

                                                                                                              

                                  
                              

     
                               

                       

                

01st October 2021 

The Barn Croft Bulletin 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you for attending our online Meet The Teacher event this week. If you couldn't attend the powerpoints will be 
made available which contain the important information for your child's class. Please remember that we will be having 
one to one Parent Meetings later this term but if you have any concerns or questions please do not hesitate to contact 
us. 
 

It has been great watching the children doing their Marathon running this week. They are really pushing themselves and 
encouraging their friends as they run around the school. If you can, please make a donation for PE equipment as a big well 
done to them all! 
 

If you are interested in becoming a governor at our school please do reach out and come and have a chat about the role. 
It is really important that we have a parent governor - to sit on the Governing Body. There are 6 meetings each year in the 
evenings and then you would be expected to come into school a couple of times a year to do a focused visit as part of the 
role. I look forward to talking to anyone who is interested. 
 

We are pleased to be welcoming our local police officer, Victoria Golden, to school on 11th October. She will be delivering 
safety workshops, all at an age appropriate level, to the children called Clever Never Goes. It is based on the old "stranger 
danger" safety talks but now focuses more on never going with anyone you may or may not know - because we know that 
very often children who do find themselves in danger find it is someone they may know slightly. So it is important for them 
to understand what they should do. 
 

We are also welcoming the local organisation Urbaser on 13th October, who will be bringing their recycling mobile 
classroom into school. The children will each have a lesson and workshop in the mobile classroom on the importance of 
recycling. 
 

It is great to see so many children signing up for music lessons. Maybe one day we will have our own little orchestra!! 
Thank you to all those who have donated to the School Fund so far this year! With all the money lost during the pandemic 
and this is so needed right now and means we can continue to make sure the children have high quality resources for their 
learning. 
 

Finally - we will be opening our Barn Croft Share Shop next week in the Hut. If you have any donations please do drop 
them into the office - toiletries, washing/laundry products, sanitary products, nappies, cleaning products etc. We have a 
few things so far but would love to be able to give out more! 
 

Have a lovely weekend! I hope you don't get too wet with the forecast of rain and wind! 

Tracey Griffiths 
Headteacher 
 
 

 

 

 

 

    

                                                                                                                                

 

 

Dates for 

your Diary 

 

 

Friday 22nd 

October – Last 

day of Half -

Term 

 

 

Monday 25th 

October – 

Friday 29th 

October – Half 

Term Holiday 

 

 

Monday 1st 

November – 

Children return 

to School 

 

 

 

Thank you!!! 

A massive 

thank you to all 

the families 

who joined us 

on Saturday for 

the allotment 

day! They 

created new 

beds, paths, 

cleared weeds 

and rubbish 

and did some 

pruning.   

 

Hot Chocolate 

Reception – Rea  
Y1 – Ezra 
Y2 – Ami  

Y3 – Nateisha 
Y4 – Esme 

Y5 - George 
Y6 – Mahir 

  

School email: 
School@barncroft.waltham.sc

h.uk 

School Website: 

www.barncroftprimaryschool.

org 

 

 

 Non Uniform Day 

Friday 8th October 

Year 2 & Year 5 
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mailto:School@barncroft.waltham.sch.uk
http://www.barncroftprimaryschool.org/
http://www.barncroftprimaryschool.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

      

 

     

 

                  

 

   

 



 


